
  
 

Year 6  Newsletter 
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WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL! 
Happy New Year!  

 
I hope you had a fun-filled festive break. It has been great to see year 
6 come back to school with quality, engaging books to read and plenty 

of reading at home during week one. 
 This term we will be preparing for SATs tests in Maths, Reading 
and SPaG (spelling, punctuation and grammar), as well as doing 

plenty of extended writing for end of year assessment. Look out for 
letters and updates in your child’s diary and book bag. It looks set to 

be a busy term!  
 

 SATs Parents Meeting 
 

Year 6 staff will host a Parents 
SAT meeting on Wednesday 6th 

Feb at 9:00 am. 
You and your child will learn 

about SATs week, what to expect 
and how to achieve your best. You, 
alongside your child,  will have the 

chance to see real SAT questions 
and learn how to attack them. 

 
 

HOMEWORK 
 

Year 6 pupils are busy in school preparing 
for their SAT tests in May and all 

homework this term will be part of that 
preparation. We appreciate your support 

and help in completing these tasks.   
We have ordered revision books from CGP 

for every child, which we hope you will find 
useful for revision and supporting them 

with any tricky homework. Revision books 
will be handed out at the SATs parent 

meeting and should be returned to school 
after SATs. Question books are for the 

children to keep.  
Monday: Spellings, x tables, Reading 
Comprehension and Maths (all due Friday 
– spell test and tables test) 
Tuesday: spag.com online test (submit 
answers by Monday morning) 
 
Please use ‘times table rock stars’ and ‘Kids 
Zone’ on the school website to support your 
child’s homework. 
Reading x3 per week minimum. 
 
 

D.A.R.E 
This term year 6 will be participating in 

the DARE project, led by Officer 
O’Sullivan and Miss White. Each pupil is 

responsible for the upkeep of their own 
DARE book, completing DARE homework 
each week to a high standard and making 

sure the book is in school for the lesson 
each Monday. Keep a look out for the 

poster homework competition! There is 
always a good prize!  

 

Parents Open Evening 
 

Tuesday 2 0 th and  
Wednesday 2 1 st March. 

 Please ensure you book a time to 
discuss your child’s progress this 

term!  
 

It is an incredibly important 
time for your child and your 

support in helping your year 6 
pupil reach their targets is 

invaluable. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 
see me at the end of the school day.  

 
Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs K Weatherall   

ENRICHMENT 
 

DARE project – Monday PM weekly 
Tues/Wed PM weekly – SAT Booster 

16.01.19 – Cross Country Trials 
18.01.19 – NSPCC Assembly 
25.01.19 – NSPCC Workshop 
25.01.19 – Scouts Assembly 

29.01.19 – Road Safety Quiz 
07.02.19 – NTU Workshop 

 
Look out for details of this terms 

educational visit! 
 

Reading   Last term, over 50% of pupils managed to earn a Golden Ticket for reading 3 times at 
home every week. It was great to be able to reward children who have a passion for reading and who 

read in and out of school. This term we have a new Golden Ticket competition and aim to beat last 
terms score. Please sign your child’s diary to show that they have read weekly. Reading regularly is 

essential in making progress and achieving well this year. Thank you for supporting your child with 
this. 

 

This terms topic:-  

SPACE 
Spring 2: Kensuke’s Kingdom by Michael 

Morpurgo 
 


